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STATEMENT	FROM	MAYOR	BRANDON	JOHNSON	 
ON	NORTH	LAWNDALE	MASS	SHOOTING	 

 		 
"Early	this	morning,	there	was	an	alleged	act	of	retaliation	at	a	Halloween	party	in	the	
North	Lawndale	community	that	left	15	people	injured.	Initial	reports	indicate	that	the	
suspect	was	asked	to	leave	the	gathering	before	returning	and	senselessly	opening	fire.	 
 
Chicago	police	responded	to	the	shooting	and	with	the	assistance	of	those	in	attendance,	
quickly	apprehended	the	offender.	 
	
 
As	with	all	acts	of	gun	violence	in	our	city,	my	heart	is	with	the	victims,	families	and	
communities	impacted.	The	Community	Safety	Coordination	Center	will	ensure	that	victims	
and	survivors	have	the	resources	they	need	to	address	trauma,	and	my	office	will	continue	
to	mobilize	the	full	force	of	government	in	working	with	City	agencies,	community-based	
partners,	faith	leaders	and	others	to	reduce	the	number	of	guns	on	Chicago	streets	and	
bring	safety	to	our	neighborhoods	and	families.	 	
 
 
Sadly,	mass	casualty	events	like	these	are	not	exclusive	to	the	City	of	Chicago.	This	
Halloween	weekend	alone,	11	people	were	killed	in	12	mass	shootings	across	the	country	
from	Tampa	to	Texarkana.	This	comes	on	the	heels	of	last	week's	devastating	mass	
shooting	in	Maine.		
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The	proliferation	of	high-powered	artillery	is	tearing	the	fabric	of	our	nation,	and	as	long	as	
I	am	mayor,	Chicago	will	continue	to	lead	the	call	for	common	sense	gun	reform	to	bring	
safety	to	all	communities." 
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